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Project Contact: For more information, please contact Pete Kang, Project Manager, at pkang@seatacwa.gov or 206.641.1306.

34th Avenue South
SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PROJECT

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The City of SeaTac is currently designing improvements 
along 34th Avenue South from South 160th Street to 
South 166th Street, including:
 Sidewalks
 Planter strips
 Curb and gutter
 On-street parking
 Bike lanes

 New pavement
 Pedestrian lighting
 Undergrounding 

overhead utilities
 Stormwater facilities

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Construction is projected to begin in 2020.

Wednesday, July 10, 2019 | 6:30 to 7:30 pm 
McMicken Heights Elementary School Cafeteria 

3708 S 168th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188

Please attend the second open house to 
learn about the proposed improvements 

along 34th Avenue South.
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ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS
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